
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Patty has been volunteering with us for almost a year now, and 
in that time has proven to be the quite the little worker bee. When I 
go past the laundry room and see that we’re basically caught up, I can 
guess that Patty has been here and getting things done.  

While many of our volunteers come here and do amazing work 
with the animals, what we love about Patty is she comes here and 
does the unglamorous work that keeps this place running. If you have 
noticed our garage looking better and better each week, you can 
thank Patty for that. 

She has dubbed herself “Crazy Patty,” but we’re all crazy for her 
vibrant attitude, hard work, and the special spot she has in her heart 
for our bunnies.  

Patty – thank you so much for all of your help, and your 
commitment to this organization. It would be a less joyful place 
without you. 


